
Another BAD bill HB0935 as it will impose an 11% tax on products you don’t like that will harm
small businesses and individuals who purchase from them, as ultimately the tax will fall on the
consumer whom you don’t like either. This bill is just a lie that will cost the consumer.

SAY NO to this bad bill.

Suzanne Price
AACo


